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TEPE PARK
NEIGHBORHOOD
SHARES REFLECTIONS
OF ELLA BLANK
ON HER BIRTHDAY &
DEDICATES A BENCH
IN HER MEMORY AT
TEPE PARK
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In today’s world we are all very busy. Most of us do not have the luxury of knowing our neighbors and front porch
seating, as in earlier eras. So on that rare occasion when a neighbor takes the time to make friends with their neigh-
bors, they are a rare treasure that always brighten your day. On March 20, 2016, family, fiends and neighbors held a
remembrance for Ella Blank at Tepe Park. There was a wonderful turn out where individuals shared reflections of
the kindness Ella had shown others, along with her giving nature and unselfish ways. Ella was a blessing to every-
one who knew her.

PSSR\ TR S TR S 7§ &+ A memorial bench has been ordered and
2 : T .~ will be installed later this year next to
: her good friend Mary Kixmiller’s
 memorial stone. Without these two
. ladies dedicated to preserving the neigh-
- borhood we would not be where we are
today Special thanks to Mayor Win-
necke and Rev. Roscoe with Nazarene
Ry Baptlst Church along with Ella’s family
E 3‘. = in helping Tepe Park neighborhood
. celebrate her life on Ella’s birthday.
' We should all remember when God calls
loved ones home, he leaves the gift of
memories in exchange.

Thank you to Kathy Rosa for the article & pics.
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From the President. . . .

The month of April is here and spring is now upon us all. An important question that we
receive yearly is what I can do with my accumulated yard waste gathered during the win-
ter months? I would like remind everyone of the 2016 Annual Spring Yard Waste Service
Begins Monday, April 4. Starting Monday April 4th until Friday April 29th (four weeks)
Republic Service, the Contractor for the city’s Trash & Recycling Service, will pick up
unlimited bags or containers of Yard Waste that is placed next to your Trash & Yard
Waste City Cart.

No special bags are required because spring yard waste will be landfilled.
To assist residents with extra yard waste generated while cleaning up their yards in the spring, the city’s
current Automated Trash Program provides an annual service for unlimited yard waste to be picked up
during the first four weeks of April. The yard waste must be properly contained in plastic bags, in tied bun-
dles or loose in containers. No special bags are required because spring yard waste will go to the landfill
with regular trash.

The current Trash & Recycling Program only allows for the emptying of one (1) trash cart and one (1) recy-
cling cart per week. The carts are supplied by the city. Extra materials placed outside the carts will not be
picked up except during the Annual Spring Yard Waste four (4) week period and the Fall Leaf Pick-up eight
(8) week period. Please contact Republic Services at (812) 424-3345 if you have additional questions.

I ask that as we all work toward keeping our neighborhoods clean and tidy while doubling our efforts to
share this information with each of our neighbors in order to maximize this program’s effectiveness. By all
of our members working together and raising awareness of this important service, it will help us to continue
to strive toward our stated goals of preserving, enhancing, and promoting the neighborhoods within the City
of Evansville!

Chris Cooke, President
United Neighborhoods of Evansville

Saying Farewell to |l el v (0. . ...
Sam Wentzel For Friénds of Keep Evansville Beautiful s

f : and KEB will receive
Friday, April 8, 2016 + 6:00/p.m. through 8 p.m. 20% of your sales!
Our friend and neighbor, Sam When Coms Landszape closes i doors e pic on el 8, o . P
Wentzel, passed away March 1st Keep Evansville Beautfal friends will have the aursery all Lo themselves. MG 25
at age 85. Sam was the president This'special eveniag includes privlz shopping, Celicious refreshments. o a4 CNODSC Bs
of Western Terrace Neighbor- 'fmda,,dd,mk provided by: _ ABEAURFUL TR xfi
hood Association for many years. o Lics Deli& eeCream » Ble Heron Winey : b .
: : Sam also served on the UNOE * Cason's ey Combs Lanéscope
Board 2001-2008 as well as several UNOE commit- '
tees over the years. He was involved with the
Westside Improvement Association and served on
their Board. Community meant a lot to Sam.

Sam will be remembered by his smile and his kind-
ness to everyone. Just a few of his interests were his
love for dance, travel, his church, the outdoors and of
course, his family.

Our condolences to his wife Linda and family.
Sam will surely be missed.

- Melanie Stagg For more informaton, calB at 812-425-461
or keb@keepevansvillebeautiful.org
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Deaconess
MOBILE BREAST

DEACONESS OFFERS SCREENING MAMMOGRAMS ON THE GO

With busy work, family and volunteer schedules, making an annual screening mammoagraphy
appointment may not be high on your to-do list. But Deaconess is making it easier for
yvou to access high-quality mammography services when and where you need them.

As the only mobile breast center in Indiana

to offer 3D mammography, Deaconess Mobile
Breast Center provides this service to women
in the places where they work, live and
socialize. This service is designed to ensure
all women have access to an annual screening
mammogram, regardless of your ability to pay
or travel to a breast imaging center.

Annual screening mammograms are covered as a
preventive screening under most insurance plans.
For your convenience, we will file a claim with

your insurance provider on your behalf. If you do
not have insurance and cannot afford to pay for a

mammogram, you can still receive a screening -
thanks to dedicated grants and other fundraising
efforts.

The American Cancer Society recommends
annual screening mammograms for women
when they turn 40, and every year after. By
performing most mammograms in 15 minutes
or less, we make it easy to fit this life-saving
test into your busy day.

If you're not a current Deaconess patient, don’t
worry. We can easily take care of transferring
records of your past mammograms to our office.

PLEASE SEE THE BACK SIDE OF THIS FLYER TO LEARN MORE ABOUT:

HOW TO SCHEDULE AN APPOINTMENT

WHAT TO BRING TO YOUR MOBILE
MAMMO APPOINTMENT

CANCELLATIONS

HOW YOUWLL BE NOTIFIED BY THE
MOBILE BREAST CENTER IF THEY CANCEL

THE ELIGIBILITY REQGUIREMENTS FOR
ANNUAL SCREENING MAMMOGRAMS
ON THE MOBILE COCACH



Deaconess
MOBILE BREAST

CENTER

Screening Mammograms On The Go

HOW DO | SCHEDULE?

Please call the Deaconess Mobile Breast
Center scheduling line at 812-450-MAMM.
You will need the following information when
calling to schedule your appointment.

* Patient’s name and address

* Phone numbers for work and home

* Patient’s date of birth (month, day, year)
« Patient’s social security number

* Name and address of your physician
Insurance policy and group numbers
Information on prior mammogram records
*Qur radiologist will use these for
comparison purposes

WHAT DO | BRING TO MY MOBILE
MAMMOGRAPHY APPOINTMENT?

* Insurance cards and photo ID must be
presented at the time of service.

IS IT POSSIBLE THAT THE MOBILE
¥ BREAST CENTER COULD CANCEL?

* Yes - if we don’t meet our 20 patient minimum
three days before the date of service.

* Yes - if the mammogram coach or equipment
needs service.

* Yes - in inclement weather conditions.

r

@ HOW WILL | BE NOTIFIED IF

THE MOBILE BREAST CENTER
CANCELS?

You will be contacted by someone from
the Deaconess Mobile Breast Center by
phone and rescheduled. When scheduling
your appointment, be sure to give the
scheduling department your current

home, work and cell phone numbers in
case of an emergency. Our goal when we
cancel is to relocate you to a convenient
location or to reschedule the mobile breast
center to come back to vour facility. If this
information is not known when you receive
a cancellation notice, you will be contacted
again with a make-up date/location.

=]
. ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS

FOR ANNUAL SCREENING
MAMMOGRAMS ON THE
MOBILE COACH:

* Must be a woman age 40 or older. A physician
referral is not required but you must have a
physician for reporting purposes.

« Must be one year since your last mammogram

* Must not be pregnant or breastfeeding

» No new breast lumps or concerns. Patients
should promptly contact their physician for
evaluation if experiencing breast problems.

For more information visit www.deaconess.com/mobilemammo.



All of the City Streets dram to the Ohm River and
fore everything that goes into the streets and street rair
are also going to go to the Ohio Rlver : 3

The following is a list of suggested practlces for yard
clean up and routine malntenance it

properly. Do not put in dltches or swales.
Use a compost pile or compost barrel. .

Concentrated
Yard Waste can
also cause local-
ized flooding.




| Anillicit Discharge is defined in the City of

: Evansville Municipal Code as:

“Any discharge to a municipal separate

storm sewer (MS4) conveyance that is not

composed entirely of storm water, except

naturally occurring floatables, such as leaves

or tree limbs that are not deliberately con-

centrated. Sources of illicit discharges in-

clude sanitary wastewater, septic tank efflu-

ent, car wash wastewater, oil disposal, radia-

tor flushing disposal, laundry wasie water,

roadway accident spillage, household haz-

ardous wastes, and deliberately concentrated

Help protect our Rivers and Streams by not plac: g

Yyard waste.” conicentrated yard waste in the curbs and gutters of the
streets. They will drain divectly into the City Storm
System wihich drains to the Ohio River.

The City Engineer’s Office and the Storm
Water Coordinator are requesting that Citi-
zens of the City make an effort to comply

with this Ordinance by collecting and dis- f -
posing of grass clippings, leaves, limbs etc.
in a proper manner. Blowing or sweeping
these materials into the roadway or curb line
deliberately is a direct violation. These
leaves can be carried down the curb line and
into the storm drainage system blocking the
flow of storm water leaving the city streets
and surrounding property. These materials
will also decay and cause the streams and

rivers to be contaminated.

Karan Barnhill, Storm Water Coordinator
City Engineer’s Office
1 NW Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.—Civic Center
Evansville, IN 47708 .
R Phone: 812-436-4977 [y
LAY E-Mail: kbarnhill@evansvillegov.org
Website: www.evansvillegov.org % |




Tuesday, April 19th
7:00—9:00am
Donut Bank
St. Joe Avenue
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keep avericA KICKOFF TIME !
BEAUTIFUL _
CREAT AMERICAN Let’s stand up, grab a picker, a trash
CLEANUP bag and take pride in our city! Come
out and join us to sign up for a neigh-
borhood/organization cleanup in
2016. Come register your group, grab your supplies,
play some games, and eat some food with us!

When: May 7th, 11am-2pm
Where: Wesselman Park Shelter House

For more information please contact:
Amanda Green at (812) 425-4461 or at
agreen(@keepevansvillebeautiful.org
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Mayor’s Traveling City Hall Program

Wednesday, April 27th
5:30-7:00pm
Location to be Announced

Jeremiah & Elsie's
Family Food Drive:
Parents and kids working together
to fight poverty.

,_]'GI'Glnia;h & Ylsie’s
¥Yamily Yood prive

As part of the 30 Days of Poverty campaign, you and your

kiddos can help Jeremiah and Elsie make a difference by

collecting and donating food!

Who:

Anyone can collect food items! Kids age 10 and under are

eligible to win prizes.

How does it work?

- Collect food items for our emergency food pantry.

- Bring food items to any of the area drop-off locations Aprif 1-29

- Take your photo with the food (have fun and be creative!) and

share it on your Facebook, Twitter, and/or Instagram with the

hashtag #jeremiahjettison

Drop-off locations:

- Evansville Christian Life Center (509 South Kentucky Ave)

- La Petite Demoiselle: A Boutique for Little Girls (2801 Lincoln
Ave)

- Old National Bank (all Evansville branches)

- Starbucks (512 North Green River Rd)

Prizes!

Did you post a photo with the hashtag #jeremiahjettison? Then

you're in the running for some fun prizes! Winners will be chosen

at random by May 6 and notified via their social media account.

What are the best food items to donate?

- Peanut butter

- Pasta and pasta sauces

- Canned meats

- Canned fruits

Learn more.

Questions? Interested in a corporate sponsorship?
Contact Jeremy Secrest at jsecrest[at]restoringpeople.com
or 812.492.0716.
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DATES TO REMEMBER !

Parks, Trees & Beautification Meeting—Thursday, April 7th, 4:00pm, UNOE Office
Recycle Day—Saturday, April 9th, 8:00am-Noon, old Wal-mart West. More information, call
Solid Waste Management at 812-436-7800.

Shred Day—Friday, April 15th, 10:00am-1:00pm, Wesselman Park

Recycle Day—Saturday, April 16th, 8:00am-Noon, 4-H Center. More information, call Solid
Waste Management at 812-436-7800.

UNOE Board Meeting—Wednesday, April 20th, 4:00pm, Third Floor

Conference Room, Hulman Bldg.
West Sector Meeting—Thursday, April 21st, 6:00pm at the CPU Office, 401 E. Columbia St.
Tire Recycling Day—Saturday, April 23rd, 8:00am-Noon, Civic Center Parking Lot

UNOE General Meeting—Thursday, April 28th, 6:30pm at the
CK Newsome Center. Program will be:

DEACONESS MOBILE BREAST CENTER

Please come early to see the new Mobile Center!
The Mobile Center will be parked in front of the CK Newsome Center
from S:30 to 6:30pm for tours.
A program will be given during the general meeting inside.




